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Monday 4th January 2021 

National Lockdown 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Following the Prime Ministers announcement this evening, I wanted to confirm that school will now be 

following the government’s advice and closing to most of our pupils. 

Tomorrow, please only come to school if you are a key worker or if your child is classed as vulnerable. 

Clarification of who this may be is below.  

Vulnerable: Children who have a Child in Need (CIN) plan, a Child Protection (CP) plan or are looked 

after children. Children who have an Education, Health and Care Plan (EHCP) adopted children, those 

who are young carers or those who were identified as part of our vulnerable group during the last 

national lockdown.  

Critical Workers: Any parents whose work is critical to the Covid-19 response, work in health and 

social care and other key sectors including the following. 

- Education and Childcare 

- Local and national government 

- Food and distribution of other necessary goods 

- Public safety and national security (e.g. police, fire and rescue, armed forces personnel)  

- Utilities, communication and financial services (e.g. postal delivery, waste disposal, gas, water, 

electricity suppliers)  

Please arrive via your normal entrance where a member of the Senior Leadership Team will be waiting 

to answer any questions you may have regarding your critical worker or vulnerable place in school. If 

you are unsure if you fit into this category, please check the government website 

www.gov.uk/coronavirus or call us before coming to school tomorrow.  

We ask that all parents continue to be as considerate with your requests for critical worker places as 

you were during the first lockdown, and carefully consider the necessity of sending your children to 

school as these places will be limited.  

Remote learning tasks for this week have already been published on our school website under the 

home learning tab.  

http://www.aqueductprimary.co.uk/home-learning/reception/ 

http://www.aqueductprimary.co.uk/home-learning/year-1-2/ 
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http://www.aqueductprimary.co.uk/home-learning/year-3-4/ 

http://www.aqueductprimary.co.uk/home-learning/year-5-6/ 

Additional learning tasks will be available on Purple Mash and Times Table Rock Stars.  

We would also ask you to check ClassDojo for additional tasks and videos which will be regularly 

uploaded by your child’s class teacher.  

Please contact the school office using the normal phone number and e-mail address if you have any 

questions which have not been answered in this letter.  

Please also use the normal contact details if your child has forgotten their log on details for these 

learning platforms or if you are struggling to access any of the online learning. We would kindly ask 

that you wait until at least tomorrow afternoon for these enquiries as I am sure you can imagine; the 

office staff will be very busy in the morning.  

We, as a team, are extremely sad that we won’t get to see you all face to face at the beginning of 

this term, but appreciate that this may be the best action to finally begin to manage this disruptive 

and destructive virus.  

We thank you for your continued support and will be in touch again later this week with any updates 

or additional information we may be given.  

Take care and stay safe. 

 

Mrs Tammy Lockley  

Head Teacher  
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